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KOOLTRONIC AIR CONDITIONER RETIRED AFTER 28 YEARS OF CONTINUOUS 

SERVICE  
 

 
November 19, 2007 – Pennington, NJ 
 
Kooltronic was recently contacted by US Enrichment regarding replacement of  Kooltronic Air 
Conditioner model KAC8-52. This unit was retired from use at their Ohio facility, which contracts 
with the United States Department of Energy to produce enriched uranium for use in nuclear power 
plants. Based on the serial number, this unit was manufactured in 1979.  
 
As a point of reference, when this unit was made, Jimmy Carter was President, Kramer vs. Kramer 
was #1 at the box office and milk was $1.00 a gallon.  
 
In a world where planned obsolescence and disposable products are the norm, Kooltronic is proud 
that its products stand the test of time. As the pioneer in the manufacture and design of industrial 
cooling products, and the originator of air conditioning for enclosures, Kooltronic continues to exceed 
customer expectations in North America and around the world.  
 
With over 60 years of service to its customers, Kooltronic is the leading manufacturer of custom-
designed and standard air conditioners, heat exchangers, fans and blowers designed specifically to 
cool the interior of enclosures containing heat sensitive electrical/electronic components. The 
company has a complete engineering and manufacturing facility and sales office at its headquarters in 
Pennington, NJ.  

 

 

For more information on Kooltronic’s products, please contact: 
Steve Coulton 
Sales & Marketing Manager 
Kooltronic, Inc. 
Tel: (609) 466-3400 
Fax: (609) 466-1114 
E-mail: scoulton@kooltronic.com     
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